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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 10:37 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FPL rate increase -24%

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160021-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

From: Paul Callow [mailto:pcallow@cfl.rr.com]  
Sent: Sunday, September 04, 2016 9:12 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL rate increase -24% 
 
This should be flat out refused- FPL have a monopoly and asking for this kind of raise when most of us (Who are 
working) only get 1-2 %  
will be hit hard in the wallet  and is against the governors  mantra of FL being a great place to do business-this rate hike 
request will HURT working and poorer families, small businesses and   
will lead to consumer price rises. 
 
they already make 945 Million in profit -is that not enough? 
(http://articles.sun-sentinel.com/2011-01-25/news/sfl-fpl-nextera-profit-earnings-full-year-link-012511_1_nextera-
energy-base-rates-fpl) 
 
There is really no need whatsoever to allow this raise either in full or iin incremental raises... 
 
please look after the public  and  tell them flat out NO. 
I am unable to shop around for my electricity and this is abuse of a  monopoly. 
thank you 
 
Paul 
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